
 
 
 
 
 
 
        January 28, 2011 
 
 
 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 146751 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This letter is to inform you that as of January 1, 2011 Ed Yoder is the owner of the well 
that has been operated by the Mountain Valley Ranches Community Water Association, 
Inc. for the past four years.  The well currently has only two user’s, the other eight users 
have been using water from the Central Iron County Water Conservancy District since 
2009.   Mr. Yoder’s address is as follows: 
 
                          Ed Yoder 
                          2226 W  5875 N 
                          Cedar City, UT 84721 
 
 
Also the Mountain Valley Ranches Community Water Association was dissolved 
effective December 31, 2010. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Donald Myres 
 
  


	Donald Myres

